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Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting   

July 25, 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m.  
 
Present for the Meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Lisa Bass Hodge, Holly Talmage, Brent 
Grunow, and Megan Dollenmeyer. Joe Mueller was absent. 
 
Review of Past Meeting Minutes 
Mr. Petty asked the committee to review the past minutes from the May 23, 222 and June 27, 
2022 Special Events Committee meetings. After review, Ms. Dollenmeyer made a motion to 
accept the past meeting minutes. Ms. Hodge seconded the motion. The motion passed 
unanimously.  
 
Street Food Expo Report 
Tony Lange with the Queen City Mobile Food Truck Association gave a financial report of the 
food truck event to the committee. The food truck event was discussed briefly as were future 
ideas for the event.  
  
Future Parks events 
Mr. Petty asked the committee for their ideas of future events for the parks. Ms. Hodge 
suggested a touch a truck event and rejuvenating the annual festival from years past. Mr. 
Grunow suggested an event like antiques road show, the committee talked about combining it 
with a neighborhood yard sale and pollinator seminar/sale event. Ms. Dollenmeyer suggested 
business pitch competition event for entrepreneurs/startups. Mr. Petty asked the committee to 
choose a particular event to focus on for the near future. The committee decided to work up 
the neighborhood yard sale/pollinator seminar/sale event.  
    
Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 8:26 p.m. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


